Red Row First School Newsletter

Special Team Work Award

We had a huge delivery of caretaking supplies arrive in school this week. A group of boys from Nursery and Reception helped put it all away. They worked together as a team and did an amazing job.

They all received a special award in assembly today

17th November 2017

Pudsey Bear came to our Breakfast Club on Wednesday

Year 1 Parents Assembly

Next Friday 24th November 2017

Everyone is welcome to come along 9.05am

This Weeks Ted	cher Awards
----------------	-------------

This Week's Top Table

